
Hemet High School 
Wednesday September 16, 2020 

 

BIRTHDAYS:  

Miryam Barba, Joseph Hicks, David Lopez, Adriana Morales,  

Aldo Ortiz Ledezma, & Mason Tatum 

 

Student Announcements 
Like us on Facebook @HemetHighSchool and follow us on Twitter @hemet_high 

 

Hemet High Cross Country Team will hold their regular Peach Fundraiser this 
year.  Delivery Dates have been changed to the week of September 21st. Please keep 
checking our bulletin for updates. Due to the short notice the Team had, sales are first 
come first serve, sorry no pre-orders.  It will be a "No Contact" type sale on the east side of 
the Track (football) Stadium, pay when you pick them up.   
Cost is $20box.  Question?  Contact Coach Karl  rkarl@hemetusd.org 
 

 

THINK TOGETHER presents VIRTUAL STUDY HALL. Free tutoring for all grades and          

subjects! 

You can just pop in and work on homework and if you want to do a specific group study 

session or a 1-on-1 tutoring session you can schedule an appointment  

Monday: Friday 3pm – 5pm 

Mon/Wed/Thurs: 11:30am – 1pm 

Tues/Fri: 12:30pm – 2pm 

AM Study Hall: 

HTTPS://CLASSROOM.GOOGLE.COM/C/MTI2NJAXMJKWMJE0?CJC=GNBIM6K 

PM Study Hall: 

HTTPS://CLASSROOM.GOOGLE.COM/C/MTIZMTGZMDA4MTGZ?CJC=XFBQPFH 

*Any questions you can contact any Site Leader below 

carambula1@hemetusd.org (West Valley) 

grobledopaz@hemetusd.org (West Valley) 

jmoreno1@hemetusd.org (Tahquitz) 

agarcia5@hemetusd.org (Tahquitz) 

Click on the link to see the flyer:Study Hall Flyer 

 

 

 

mailto:rkarl@hemetusd.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GAX6_K16Fqa_hE4whX0psKYHX-d0S4qs/view?usp=sharing


Hemet High School 
Wednesday September 16, 2020 

 
 
 
Are video games your sport of choice? Do you want to show off your skills? Join Hemet 
High School E-Sports Club!  Email Mr.Kitzerow – jkitzerow@hemetusd.org for more 
information. Club dates to be determined. 
Click on the link to see the Flyer: E Sports Flyer 
 
 

We are planning to have our first virtual dress up week September 14th – 19th  
Click on the link to see the flyer: ASB Dress Up Week Flyer 

Wednesday: Wear Yellow 
Thursday: Crazy Hat Day 

Friday: Red Out 
 

 
ATTENTION! NEW ASB HOURS: The ASB Office will be open Monday – Friday from 
8am – 12pm. You are welcome to reach Mrs. Ramirez by email from 7am -3:30 every day 
at cramirez@hemetusd.org. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Scholarships 

 
Seniors:  The application window for the Horatio Alger Scholarship is now 
open.  The Horatio Alger Association seeks students who have exhibited determination, 
integrity, and perseverance in overcoming adversity, as well as have critical financial 
need.  For more information and the application, please 
visit: https://app.smarterselect.com/programs/66358-Horatio-Alger-Association  The 
deadline to apply is October 26, 2020. 
 
Are you a high school student who is making a difference through 
volunteering?  You could be eligible to receive the President's Volunteer Service 
Award and go on to receive a $1000 or $5000 scholarship.  For more information and to 
access the application go to spirit.prudential.com  All applications need to be turned in 
to jdaniels@hemetusd.org no later than November 05, 2020 
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